City of - llbuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUE ROQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

H18-D14

September 25, 1981

Mr. Chris Weiss

Consul tants-Terra/Sol
P. 0. Box 142

| Sandia Park, N.M. 87047

Re: SAN PEDRO OFFICE PARTNERSHIP DRAINAGE REPORT
Dear Chris:

The vefereniced drainage report is hereby approved based on your
submittal of August 23, 1981. Please see that copies of the revised
plan (dated 9-17-81) are placed in the construction sets. Mr. Fred
Aguirre will sign of f for hydrology when this is done.

Very truly yours,
/ o
/. 7

Brian G. Burnett
Civil Engineer/Hydroloqgy

BGB/fs

cc: Ken Tekin
Joe Brawley

MUNICIPAL DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT

Richurd S. Heller, P.E. City Enginee: ENGINEERING DIVISION Telephone (505) 766-7467
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CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE
MUN!ICIPAL DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT
ENGINEERING ™'V SION

HYDROLOGY SECTION PROJ. NO. #-/8  __ DATE: :5r/-::/¢':"/

PLANNING DIVISION NO.

/
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The undersigned agrees that the above findings are summarized amyntelvand are only subject to change if
further investigation ;eveals that lhgy are not reasonable or that they afe bmd oprjnaccurate information.

SIGNED:L_ [ JU ' SIGNED: WA i e

TITLE: MMITLE = 2 .u .;é érmafr-? .{i,,...an-,

DATE: DATE: 5 L/ H




(505) 281-991

P.O. Box 142 Sanchc Park. New Mexico 87047
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:% nc. March 23, 1982

Mr. Fred Aquirre, P.E.

City Engineers Ot lice
Hydrology Division

P.0. Box 1293

Albuquerque, New Mexico B7103

'RE: Hinea/Tekin OFfice Buildi NE &
i é’lffé es:?.- Psmcwg A..mG il}gfancsﬂr"f%gumw-f (O UVETIAT/ 8= 'g.;ﬂﬁ;'l -

Dear Fred: /

At the rerusst of Mr. Frank Hines, I inspected the above
referenced site for complisnce to tie approved site
grading/drainage plan. I was pieased with the ovayrall
quality of the on-site improvements and I feel the sito
cownlies with the grading/drainage concepts prepared by
our offic . I feel confident that the project can be
spproved by your department for a final C.0.

If you have any questions, please call me.
Sincerely,

C‘LQ& L(.A/m

Christopher LN Weiss, P.E.
President

CLW/vw




